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Written submission
From Mario Petrov[footnoteRef:1] [1:  The author is a person with disability, suffering from Cerebral Palsy. He is from Kuystendil and is under limited guardianship. ] 
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to the Committee on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (CRPD)

The statement is provided to Network of Independent Experts – NIE (NGO based in Bulgaria) as a written document, which was edited together with the author. The statement had been translated by the organization with support from the Validity Foundation. 

I read the everything from the Guidelines very carefully and I am infinitely happy about these changes, which will become a fact for Bulgaria too, because the people with disabilities in Bulgaria are stigmatized and do not have the right to a dignified life.
In the Western countries people with disabilities are being respected, they have equal rights and an opportunity for dignified existence and normal income, and not living off charity like in Bulgaria.
This is my opinion – only in Bulgaria there is such a thing as plenary guardianship, nowhere else in the world. 
I think that people with disabilities must have the right to free choice, to be able to love, to start a family, to work in an accessible environment, to have the right to work, to social housing, as it is in the civilized countries. 
In my opinion, the institutions must be closed. Such institutions do not exist in the civilized countries, possibly there is social housing, for example in France or in Switzerland the people with disabilities must work on an hourly basis and they feel fulfilled. There are many things that are not working properly, for example a disabled person has to pay for project for a ramp in his own home, so that he can move, when this is an obligation of the Municiaplity really. There should be grocery stores with affordable prices, due to the low incomes. Everyone should have the right to vote and the right to work. There should be a development of accessible environment is shops, public buildings, museums, concert halls, and other administrative settings. 
Kuystendil, 29.06.2022 					M. Petrov

NOTE: The views presented in this submission are of Mario and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of the organisations that made it possible for Mario to participate in the consultation process.
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